
 

 
  

Jan 5, 2016 

 
Dear USP-M Customer, 
 
In November 2015, HPE announced the availability of USP-M 4.3 on RHEL7. This new USP-M version 
improves upon previous USP-M versions, and provides significant breakthrough in customer value through new 
functionalities.  
 
The release of USP-M 4.3 impacts the End-of-Sale and End-of-Support dates of previous USP-M releases as 
described below:  
 
End of Sale and End of Support for USP-M 4.2 on RHEL6 
USP-M 4.2 on RHEL6 product support will end on December 31, 2019 
USP-M 4.2 on RHEL6 will be no longer orderable or available for purchase after Dec 31, 2016. 
End of Sale and End of Support for USP-M 4.2 on HPUX 11iv3 
USP-M 4.2 on 11iv3 product support will end on April 30, 2021 
USP-M 4.2 on 11iv3 will be no longer orderable or available for purchase after April 30, 2016. 

 
Please note that - 

USP-M 4.2 on older HPUX and RHEL OS versions is already end of support.  
Capacity upgrades on USP-M 4.2 (RHEL6/11iv3) will continue to be available up to Dec 2018. 
License purchase would be required for customers migrating from HPUX 11iv3. 
License purchase would not be necessary for customers on USP-M 4.2/ RHEL6 migrating to USP-M 4.3 

 
Should you have any questions, or need assistance in understanding the options available to you, please contact 
your local HPE sales representative or HPE software business partner.   
 
For more details on CMS software obsolescence, please visit: 
https://softwaresupport.hp.com/web/softwaresupport/obsolescence-cms 
 
HPE once again thanks you for choosing USP-M. We appreciate your business and look forward to serving your 
business needs in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Divya Mittal 
HPE CMS Product Manager (USP-M) 
HPE Communications and Media Solutions 
 

https://softwaresupport.hp.com/web/softwaresupport/obsolescence-cms

